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May 16, 2014 

 

 

Delivered by Electronic Mail  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Re:  Notice of Approval of Amendment No. 2 to the North Baffin Regional Land Use Plan  
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the Amendment No. 2 (the Amendment) to the North Baffin Regional 
Land Use Plan (NBRLUP) 
 
The Amendment was approved by both the Federal Minister of Aboriginal Affairs and Northern 
Development Canada (AANDC) and the Territorial Minister of Environment, and came into effect on 
April 28, 2014. 
 
The purpose and effect of the amendment, and a map showing the location of the lands to which the 
amendment applies, are set out in the Preamble to Amendment No. 2, and the text of Amendment No. 
2 and its Schedule, now Appendix Q of the NBRLUP, attached.  
 
The NPC asks that you update your files accordingly. 
 
Please contact NPC’s Cambridge Bay office at 1 867 983 4625 should you require additional copies or 
have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Brian Aglukark, 

Director, Implementation 

Nunavut Planning Commission 

 

Encl.  Amendment No. 2 

 

cc.  BIMC Dist. List (by email) 



April 28, 2014
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